
COLLEGE OF VOCATIONAL STUDIES 

(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) 

17.12.2022 

Subject: Postponement of STA Exam 

The written examination for the post of Senior Technical Assistant (Computer) 

that was scheduled on 20th Dec 2022 has been postponed till further notice. 

The new date will be announced very soon. 

AO (Admin.) 
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